To: Susan Rice
Subject: FW: Finance Commiittee report on Draft Budget

On 12 Jan 2015, at 09:55, <Catherine.Fergusson@scottish.parliament.uk>
<Catherine.Fergusson@scottish.parliament.uk> wrote:

Dear Lady Rice,

Please find attached a copy of the Finance Committee’s report on Draft Budget 2015-16
which was published this morning. As you will note, some the recommendations made by
the Committee are addressed to the Scottish Fiscal Commission.

The report can be viewed online
at http://www.scottish.parliament.uk/parliamentarybusiness/CurrentCommittees/85404.aspx

Please let me know if you have any queries.

Kind regards,
Catherine.

Catherine Fergusson

Senior Assistant Clerk

Finance Committee

Room T3.60

The Scottish Parliament

EH99 1SP

Tel: 0131 348 5205

Typetalk: 18001 0131 348 5205
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